
 

 

 

 
Via IBFS 
July 7, 2015 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

Re: Comcast of Minnesota, Inc. 
 Surrender of Earth Station Registrations E8076, E860401, E860403 and E860457 

   
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
This letter is submitted on behalf of Comcast of Minnesota, Inc. to surrender, for immediate 
cancellation, the above-referenced earth station registrations which are no longer being used.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
Catherine Fox 
Deputy General Counsel 
 

Comcast Corporation 
300 New Jersey Avenue, NW 
Suite 700 
Washington, DC 20001 
202.379.7121 


